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Two new Knights who took their 1st Degree Exemplication on 
Wednesday, Sept. 10, 2014 with Council 1684 at Serra Hall. 
Bro. Daniel J. Feeney, Council 5300, on left, sponsored by Chris  
Arnoult and Bro. Luis Pelayo, Council 1684.
Daniel J. Feeney
4630 Granda Place, Santa Barbara, CA 93110
(805) 681-0610 - msgfeeney@gmail.com

Three Important Events This Month:
Golf Tournament, Business Meeting, Columbus Dinner

      First of all I would like to welcome Daniel Feeney to the 
Knights. He made  his First Degree on September 10th at Serra 
Hall...welcome Daniel.   
      We have had the Labor Day picnic and had a wonderful 
turnout by many members as well as several young people that 
enjoyed the day. We serviced 130 Knights and family members.  
On September 28 we helped on the Parish Festival Picnic by 
having four booths set up:  tri tip, nachos  and  cheese,  beer and  
wine  and  Christmas card sale.  
     Thank you, everyone!!  Many thanks to those of  you who 
set up, took down, cleaned up, cooked the food, and especially 
those who attended the The Blue Mass celebrated by Father 
John Love and Father Bruce Correio and afterwards enjoying 
the delicious meal and hearing Ugo “Butch” Arnoldi, Goleta 
Chief of Police. 
     This month we will have the 5th Annual  William  McLafferty  
Memorial Golf   Tournament on Friday, October 10.  Please 
help if  you can by calling Jack Turney,  967- 9473. 
    There will be a vote on both the 2014-15 budget  and  the 
Philanthropy budget  at  the business meeting on Monday, 
October 13.
    Later in the month will be the Columbus dinner on October 
25th chaired  by Rich Scholl, 964-6384. So as you can see, we 
have had and have a very busy schedule  so we  need as many 
volunteers to help with these upcoming events. The Knights are 
building a new museum in the LA area.  There is a story in this  
Knightline.  The most exciting thing about this is they will be 
honoring all veterans with a dog tag  so all vets need to fill a 
form and send it in.
    I know this is a short article but my wife (Diane) and I just 
had our 12th grandchild ( boy, 7 lbs. 14 oz.) and we’re both a 
bit tired. 

God Be with You,
Vivat Jesus,  
Jim Bradbury
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SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

OCTOBER 2014
October 6 Monday 4th Degree Officers’ Meeting, 7 p.m., Conference Room
October 6 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall, 8 p.m.

October 10 Friday
5th Annual Bill McLafferty KofC Golf Tournament
        Glen Annie Golf Club, 11:30 Shotgun Scramble
        Register at KC5300@yahoo.com or 967-9473

October 12 Sunday Gourmet Parish Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 a.m. - 11 am.
October 13 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 p.m.
October 20 Monday 4th Degree Dinner Meeting, 6:30 p.m., Parish Hall
October 25 Saturday Columbus Day Dinner, 6-9:30 p.m., Parish Hall

NOVEMBER 2014
November 3 Monday 4th Degree Officers’ Meeting, 7 p.m., Conference Room
November 3 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall, 8 p.m.
November 9 Sunday Gourmet Parish Breakfast, Parish Hall, 8:30 a.m. - 11 a.m.
November 9 Sunday Blood Drive, Parish  Hall, 8 a.m. - Noon
November 17 Monday 4th Degree Dinner Meeting, 6:30 p.m., Parish Hall
November 17 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 p.m.

November 29 Saturday

 Christmas Trees & Decorated Wreaths Sale Begins,
         Troop 105 in charge
        Sat.-Sun. Open 9 a.m. - 9 p.m.
        Mon.-Fri. Open 6 p.m.m - 9 p.m.

DECEMBER 2014

December 1 -20   Christmas Trees & Decorated Wreaths Sales
            Please see schedule above for hours, etc.

December 1 Monday 4th Degree Officers Meeting, 7 p.m. Conference Room
December 1 Monday Officers’ Meeting, Parish Hall, 8 p.m.
December 7 Sunday Christmas Boutique, Parish Hall, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.
December 8 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 7:30 p.m.
December 13 Saturday Christmas Party, 3rd & 4th Degrees, Parish Hall, 6:30 p.m.
December 14 Sunday No Gourmet Parish Breakfast this month
December 15 Monday No 4th Degree Dinner Meeting this month

October 1, 2014, The Knightline 5300 is published monthly in Goleta, California as the Official Newsletter of the Knights of Columbus, Goleta Valley 
Council 5300, P.O. Box 65, Goleta, CA 93116-0065. Publication of Knightline 5300 is an activity of the Knights of Columbus and all members are 
welcome to participate. Neither the Editor nor the Council may agree or disagree with opinions expressed within this publication’s articles and neither 
take responsibility or offer endorsements of advertisers. Knightline 5300 deadline is the 20th of the month for the following month’s issue. Subscription 
price included in dues.

Joe T. Kovach, Knightline Editor,
E-mail: joetk79@cox.net



40 Days for Life Fall Campaign
    

    

   This fall we plan to have a 40 Days for Life Vigil at Planned Parenthood 
on Garden Street once again.  
    During the spring campaign we had a least one confirmed couple change 
their mind about having an abortion and choose Life instead. 
    This is what we stand watch and pray for; abortion centers close, workers 
at those centers walk off the job and ‘clients’ change their mind. 
     You can help once again by supporting this fall’s campaign.  Please sign-
up on line at http://40daysforlife.com/santa-barbara/. 
     This is our preferred way as it allows better visibility of what time slots 
are filled or are in need of volunteers.   
     Also, if you prefer you can text / call / email Rita Duley at (805) 886-8555 
/ rdlmu@cox.net with your time slot selection.   
     
Thank you for your time and prayers.
John C. Kirk, Jr. - Pro-Life Director
Goleta Valley Knights of Columbus
967-5996 - jckirkjr@aol.com
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Chancellor’s Report
SK James DeLarvin, Chancellor

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYER. 
Thank you.

•	 SK Brian Klinge
•	 SK Stephen Schlesselmann
•	 SK Bill McNamara
•	 SK Larry Torres
•	 Bro. Teo Nungaray who is suffering from pancreatic 

cancer
•	 SK Felix Sanchez
•	 Bro. Fritz Cahill and his son Tom Cahill
•	 SK Al Meckelborg
•	 SK Joseph Connolly (Council 1684 & Color Guard)
•	 Maria Romero for her recovery from serious surgery
•	 Eileen Pando, widow of SK Joe Pando
•	 Frances Diani, wife of Bro. Frank Diani
•	 Bro. Roy Fong, who is suffering from Parkinson’s 

disease
•	 Camille Moynihan, widow of SK John Moynihan
•	 Patricia Schrader, wife of SK Roy Schrader
•	 David Schrader, son of SK Roy Schrader
•	 Carol McLafferty, widow of PGK Bill McLafferty
•	 Martha Farebrother, wife of SK David Farebrother
•	 For Cindy Peyton’s son who has been deployed for a 

3rd tour to Afghanistan
•	 SK Joe Duwell and his wife Ruth
•	 For Christian Franzen, nephew of Deacon Wayne 

Rascati
•	 Terry Pugh, wife of SK Earl Pugh
•	 Nancy Herrera, widow of SK Pablo Herrera
•	 Joe Vampola, brother of SK Mark Vampola
•	 Sr. Teresa Meza, sister of SK Jose Meza
•	 Anita Pullens, sister-in-law of SK Felix Sanchez
•	 Donna Abels, wife of SK Jim Abels
•	 Denise Swiacki, wife of SK Walter Swiacki
•	 SK Garvan Kuskey, Past President of Serra Club
•	 For Father Frank Colburn
•	 For Father Tomas Ellis
•	 For Randy Ganske
•	 For Veronica Rodman’s father who is having medical 

problems

•	 We also should be praying for our priests and 
deacons who are our spiritual leaders in our spiritual 
community.

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS
Rev. Angel Castro Oct. 1

John J. Sternot Oct. 2

Thomas E. Puerling & Stephen J. Schlesselmann Oct. 3

Richard T. Schiada Oct. 7

Joseph W. Duwell & Daniel J. Feeney Oct. 9

Francisco G. Cabrera & Pablo F. Cabrera Oct. 10

John C. Kirk, Jr. Oct. 11

Robert A. Montgomery Oct. 12

Kenneth K. Kuether Oct. 13

Peter A. Martinez & Ronald G. Uthe Oct. 19

Charles W. Owen Oct. 20

Jerome M. Becker Oct. 21

Raphael S. Cardenas & William J. Konkol Oct. 22

John F. Kestel & Joseph E. Waters Oct. 24

Bruce A. Andersson Oct. 25

John A. Bravo Oct. 28

Bradley J. Bowen Oct. 29
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Welcome!
TO OUR PRACTICE

Present this for a FREE Patient Care Kit

122 S Patterson Ave #107 & 109, Santa Barbara,  CA 93111
805-964-4759   *   805-967-0272

www.DentistryinParadise.com

We are delighted to welcome you to
our dental family! We’re committed to providing 
a full range of preventive and cosmetic services 

to enhance your smile and well-being.
Please call today for a free consultation.

Dr. Larry Basham, Dr. Kevin Miller
and the staff of Dentistry in Paradise

Happy 81st  Birthday on Oct. 24th

 John Franklin Kestel
John F ranklin K estel w as born October 24, 
1933 i n a farm h ouse 7  m iles f rom Storm 
Lake, Iowa toWilliam and M ay K estel.  A  
brother Bill is an I owafarmer and s ister 
Dorothy (deceased) was a librarianat t he 
University of Iowa.
   John m arried M ary E llen ( Choate) on 
July 11, 1964at S t. B arnabas C hurch in 
Long Beach, CA.  She wasborn in Southwest 
Virginia and attended James
Madison University in Harrrisonburg.  They 
met in L ong B each w here M ary Ellen lived 
and taught elementary school.
   They are proud parents of Mark, Karen and 
Laura

Gabi, Andrew, Mia and Jack.
   John graduated from Iowa State University 
in 1956 with a B.S. in Civil Engineering.  His 

Steel C orp in C anton, O hio in 1956-57.  I n 
1957-58 h e worked f or M adison Iron in L os 

Angeles, Santa Paula and Santa Barbara.  In 1969 he went to work in Santa Barbara 
for Peter Ehlen, Structural Engineer for the next 35 years.
   John is a member o f the Knights of C olumbus since 2000, s ponsored b y Frank 
Donohoe.  Also a member of St. Raphael Parish since 1969.
   John’s KC involvements include: Lenten Fish Fry, Fiesta Coke Booth, Tootsie Roll 
sale, Sunday morning breakfasts and helped with the beer set up at  various KC events.
   H obbies a re e njoying p laying cards, board games, ‘ baby s itting grandkids’ and 
following sports and politics and learning to cook.
   John and Mary Ellen have traveled the U.S. and parts of Canada, Mexico, Russia 
and Europe.
  John was on active duty in the U.S. Army in Ft. Bliss, Texas for six months in 1957 
and then ten years in the active reserve.
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O�ering Columbarium Niches for Cremated Remains 

Jason Womack • (805) 569-5483 or thm@sboldmission.org • www.thm.org 

E�ective Novemeber 1st, 2014
New pricing—niches for two urns starting at $5,000 * Financing options

New memorial options  * Work in progress on access improvements * New amenities
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generations of people: C humash Indians, Franciscan Friars and members of the founding families of early California.  

which also includes pieces of sacred art. Families and friends of the deceased have found the Old Mission and this 
cemetery to be a peaceful environment for consolation, prayer and remembering their loved ones.

What is a columbarium?
A columbarium is a wall-like structure composed of recesses (niches) where the cremated remains (ashes) of deceased 
persons are stored in containers (urns), which are sealed and marked with the names of the deceased.  As in life, the 
dead are included as a part of the larger Mission Church community.

residents of California. 

I thought the Catholic Church did not allow cremation.

increasing number of C atholics, as well as for those who aresensitive to the lessened impact that cremation has on 
the environment.

Why did the Franciscan Friars of the Province of St. Barbara build this columbarium?
Caring for the dead with respect and compassion has been an essential ministry of the Church for centuries, and here 

to our commitment to honor the dignity and goodness of each human person, living and dead.

When should I make burial pre-arrangements?

discuss the details and options with family and loved ones.  In addition, making these pre-arrangements is usually a 
relief and a blessing to those who would otherwise be making these decisions at the time of a loss.  Also, pre-arranging 
can give one peace of mind by knowing that these important details have already been considered, decided and put 
in writing.



ANNUAL BLUE MASS & DINNER A GREAT SUCCESS
By Richard Scholl, Faithful Navigator   

October 2014, Knightline 5300, Page 8

 The Blue Mass and dinner sponsored by Junipero 
Serra Assembly of the Fourth Degree on September 
15, 2014 was a great success.  The event was held to 
honor and pray for the uniformed public services, 
current and retired military, police, fire personnel and 
forest rangers.  
    All who attended enjoyed all aspects of the evening. 
The program began with Mass Concelebrated at 6:15 
p.m. by Fr. John Love and Fr. Bruce Correio at St. 
Raphael Church.  Boy Scouts of  Troop 105 served at 
the altar.  
    Jim Bradbury and his crew of  Bill Fuhrer, Jose Mesa, 
Mario Cervantes, Lloyd Evans, Carlos Valenzuela, 
Carol McLafferty, and Evelina Curzan provided the 
delicious dinner of stuffed pork loin and everyone 
remarked on the excellence of the cuisine served 
in the Parish Hall.  Julie Sanchez, Maria Cabrera, 
Eleanor Paulazzo, and Cay Donohoe decorated the 
tables.  Boy Scouts from Troops 2 and 105 served the 
dinner.  Bill Fuhrer and Chris Arnoult helped with 
early ticket sales and at the door.  
    Following dinner, Captain  Ugo “Butch” Arnoldi, 
a member of our council, detailed the complex 
application, qualification and training process needed 
to join law enforcement ranks.  He also regaled the 
audience with many vignettes from his career with the 
Santa Barbara Sheriff Department.  Our community 
is truly blessed by God to have such guardians of the 
public order.

Father John Love and Father Bruce Correio
concelebrated the special Blue Mass.

Captain Ugo Arnoldi was the guest speaker at the
Dinner sponsored by 4th Degree, Junipero Serra Assembly.

Grand Knight Jim Bradbury and Carlos Valenzuela
with  three other Knights prepared a delicious meal for everyone.

A large gathering of Knights and parishioners were treated to a special dinner in 
the Parish Hall.
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 The Knights of Columbus Council 5300 would love if every Knight would contribute toward 
getting a needed used vehicle for Father Richard.
     Past Grand Knight Bill Fuhrer and current Grand Knight Jim Bradbury hope Knights will make 
individual donations to help Father Richard.

Two options:
1).  Check payable to Knights of Columbus - Council 5300 with notation on the check - for Father 
Richard’s car.  Treasurer Joe Darga and Financial Secretary Vince Filippello will then mail one 
check from all the gifts received.
2).  Mail your gift directly to Father Richard at his current address and assignment at Bishop 
Manoque Catholic  High School, 
110 Bishop Manoque Drive, Reno, Nevada, 89511 USA.  
Email address: richzzi@hotmail.com
Cell phone:  857-260-9756

   Recently the KC’s, Fourth Degree and several Knights have sent Father gifts.  One particular 
Knight was most generous with a $500 gift.  Others have given him gifts of $100, $50, $25 and two 
youngsters gave him $5 each. 
 
   When Father returns to Uganda, East Africa, his Bishop has proposed that he train all the CCD 
teachers in his diocese of Kampala.  This means that he will have to go to over 500 schools.  Each of 
the 56 parishes have about 10 outlying missions and all of them have schools, but Father Richard 
has no car.  He would love a used Toyota RAVA4.
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Father Richard Kayizzi Needs a Car!

CAN YOU PLEASE HELP?
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(805) 403-498 3
Fax (805) 56 2-8755

5276 Hollister Ave., Suite 405

Russell Newb y
Tax Servic e Enroll ed Agent

*  Tax Preparation for Individuals

*  Businesses * Estates * Trusts

*  Multistate Returns

*  Audit Representation

*  IRS Problem Resolution

Since 1988

4 Barbers to Serve You
Tim, Andy, Poco

In Fairview Shopping Center
Since 1964

Join the Fun with Your Bingo Friends

S.B. Elks Lodge
150 N. Kellogg Ave.

Now Serving

Food!

BINGO AT THE ELKS

Every Thursday Night
Doors Open at 5:00 pm

Early Birds start at 6:30pm
“Buy-Ins” $20.00

Additional Packs $5.00

Please Cut Out This “Thank YOU Ad” and Present it 
the Next Time You Patronize One of Our Advertisers.

Big Thank You...
Thank you for advertising in our KC Paper.
I am patronizing your business because of it!



Vivat Jesus! Jesus Lives!
The words Vivat Jesus! are much more than a slogan or password for the Knights of Columbus. In these 
words, “Jesus lives!” we find the foundation, meaning and mission of our Order.

When Pope Benedict XVI spoke for the first time in the homily at his installation Mass, he said, “The 
Church is alive — she is alive because Christ is alive, because he is truly risen.” It is this reality of the Risen 
One that animates the work of the Knights of Columbus and why we greet each other fraternally with 
“Vivat Jesus!”

In his first homily as supreme chaplain at the state deputies’ meeting last June in New Haven, Bishop 
William E. Lori spoke about the necessity of the earthen vessels of our lives manifesting the glory of the 
Lord. That, too, is the mission of the Knights of Columbus. As Benedict XVI reminded us at his installation, 
“the purpose of our lives is to reveal God to men.”

Our Order, perhaps more than any other organization of Catholic laymen, is called to witness to a world 
that is unbelieving, that is doubtful, that is cynical, and that in many regions has abandoned the Christian 
faith. This witness comes primarily through our works of charity, through our families, and through the 
spirit of fraternity that animates our organization; it is a witness that proclaims Jesus is truly alive and so is 
his Church.

The real “culture war” that we face is the insistence of secular society that Jesus is merely a 2,000-year-old 
historical fact that can be ignored today. Secular society’s insistence upon legalized abortion, euthanasia 
and same-sex “marriage” is, in reality, the symptom of this fundamental refusal to see Jesus in his full reality.

Through our works of charity, the Lord’s presence is made manifest, in so many ways, in our parishes, our 
neighborhoods and our families. This is why Charity remains the first and animating principle of our Order.

This is also why we continue to focus so strongly on charity and why we are so proud that our Survey of 
Fraternal Activity this year again shows the Knights of Columbus growing in works of charity — nearly 
$136 million and more than 63 million hours in volunteer service.

With an average of $17 for each volunteer hour, that equates to more than $1 billion in service last year 
alone, and more than $10 billion during the last decade. And in direct cash payments in the last decade we 
have exceeded $1 billion.

The real importance of this is not simply a matter of dollars. The real importance is that our councils have 
an open door and a helping hand for so many neighbors in need.

This month we will celebrate our third Knights of Columbus Eucharistic Congress — a very special event 
during the Year of the Eucharist. Its theme highlights our principles of charity and unity.

As Catholics our works of charity are rooted in the divine act of charity revealed in the Eucharist, the 
Eucharist that is also the source of our unity. The Eucharist is our sublime assurance that Jesus lives and 
that he is with us!

Vivat Jesus!
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If You Run A Business 
You Will Want To Read This…

Legatus is an international organization of 
Catholic business leaders and their spouses 
who want to live their faith more fully and 
integrate their values into their businesses – 
no fundraising and no projects. The Santa 
Barbara Chapter meets each month for Mass, 
dinner, and a program designed to assist 
members in bringing their faith to the marketplace.

If you run or own a business or other 
organization, and would like to meet with 
other Catholic business leaders in this setting, 
visit the Legatus website at www.legatus.org 
or call Ed Leicht at (805) 681-0969.
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Catholic business leaders and their spouses  
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or call Ed Leicht at (805) 681-0969.  
 
 
 

Latest Research: Wheelchairs Raise Employment, 
Reduce Begging in the Developing World
By Richard Scholl, Community Director 

     
   Research by a University of San Francisco graduate student shows 
that the work of the Knights of Columbus through The Wheelchair 
Foundation has a big impact on lives in developing countries. Justin 
Grider’s work in Ethiopia demonstrates that when a disabled person 
is given access to a wheelchair, they spend seven fewer hours a week 
begging, an additional 10 hours or more on entrepreneurial activities, 
a 15 percent higher probability of employment, and increase their 
income by as much as 82 percent. “Anyone would be humbled by 
the struggle that those who are disabled in the developing world go 
through,” Grider says. “If there is a cost-effective intervention that can 
be a catalyst for those individuals to be better included in society, have 
a higher probability of employment, and earn more income, it should 
absolutely be looked into.”
   Grider’s research won the $1,000 top prize at the New Economic Talent 
2014 competition this summer, an international student competition 
in Prague that’s sponsored by the Center for Economic Research and 
Graduate Education, one of the top graduate economic programs in 
the world.  His findings point to the potential for large economic gains 
on a national scale, especially in light of 2004 World Bank research by 
Robert Metts that concluded Ethiopia could be losing as much as 9 to 
13 percent in economic production annually by failing to address its 
disability needs, Grider says.
   So the next time you have a chance, contribute to the Wheelchair 
Foundation through the Knights of Columbus and know that you are 
helping someone improve their own and their country’s economic 
outlook. Contributions to the Wheelchair Foundation are tax-
deductible. 

Knights of Columbus Color Corps members participated in the installation ceremony of Msgr. Martin as
Pastor of St. Joseph’s Church in Carpinteria.  Left to right: Carlos Valenzuela, Frank Donohoe,

Jose Mesa, Brian Klinge, Color Corps Leader Ed Barrier, Msgr. Richard Martini, Ray Centena (District Deputy), 
unknown gentleman, Raphael Cardenas, Paul Coyne and Francisco Cabrera.

Msgr. Martini and Color Corps
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Only having “through work” insurance doesn’t work
	 Do you know anyone whose life or career has been drastically changed during these years of economic 
downturn? It’s very likely that someone in your immediate or extended family or group of friends is facing financial 
uncertainty now. Maybe there’s a possibility that you (or your spouse) could lose your job or change employers.
	 Too many people have often relied on group term life insurance as their only safety net. Often, this 
insurance is an employee benefit provided at low or no cost. The existence of this coverage might convince 
someone that personally-owned life insurance is not necessary.
	 Only having “through work” insurance can leave you and your family vulnerable. Most group life insurance 
policies are limited in amount, which may be tied to salary or some other benchmark. These numbers are often 
capped, and this cap may be dangerously low when compared to your family’s actual needs. In fact, without a 
detailed needs analysis, any employer-provided coverage will likely cause a shortfall at the insured’s death.
	 In addition, the amount of group insurance offered is almost always reduced, sometimes dramatically, 
when you retire. You could one day find yourself without coverage, and if your health has changed (which it will as 
you age), you might also find yourself unable to secure individual protection. It will definitely be more expensive.
	 While group life insurance can help, it does not replace the need for individually owned life insurance. I’ll 
be happy to meet with you and provide a no-cost needs analysis, so you’ll know exactly where you stand.

Mike Rachford PGK Supreme Insurance Agent.
Home Office 310-337-9591
Cell 310-337-9591
michael.rachford@kofc.org
License #OI37404

California Knights of Columbus Museum Association
California Knights of Columbus Museum Association

Dear Brother Knights:
     The Emilio B. Moure, California Knights of Columbus 
Museum Association is in the development stages of a new and 
exciting exhibit that is scheduled to open in Nov. 2015.
     The mission of this exhibit is to bring awareness to and educate 
the general public of the contributions and sacrifices made by 
California Knights in the service of our country, as well as to 
honor those California Knights who have served their country.  
This exhibit will include a “Dog Tag” display a continuous “Roll 
Call” of those that have served, and photographs of those Knights 
and their family members that have served in the armed forces.
     We need  your help.  Please use the form shown below and 
provide us with the requested information.  The information 
requested will be used for the “Dog Tag” exhibit, as well as for 
the continuous “Roll Call” display.
     There is much work to be done on this project and little time 
in which to do it.  Please complete and return the “Information 
Request” form as soon as possible.
    Thank you for taking the time to help us, the Knights of 
Columbus, recognize those that are so much deserving of it.
God Bless, 
SK Scroggin, Museum President
Avelino “Abe” Doliente, State Deputy, Museum C.E.O.

Information Form

Last Name: ______________________________________

First Name: ______________________________________

Middle Name: ____________________________________

Military Branch: ____________________Rank:_________

Years of Service:  ____to ____  (Example 1964-1968)

Please return to:

Emilio B. Moure, California Knights of Columbus Museum

15808 Arrow Blvd., Suite A,

Fontana, CA 92335

Yes, I would like to help the Museum with his exhibit.

I have enclosed my tax deductible donation of $______

(__) I am not able to help at this time. Please include the

listed name in the exhibit.
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS, COUNCIL 5300 OFFICERS FOR YEAR 2014 - 2015

Grand Knight James H. Bradbury (805) 964-8001 grandknight@kc5300.org

Chaplain Vacant

Deputy Grand Knight John C. Kirk Jr. (805) 967-5996 jckirkjr@aol.com

Chancellor James DeLarvin (805) 403-2969 JDelarvin@yahoo.com

Warden Mario Cervantes (805) 689-4304 ridencaresb7@gmail.com

Advocate Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384 richardscholl@hotmail.com

Recorder John Peyton (805) 964-1685 jpeyton999@msn.com

Financial Secretary Vince Filippello (805) 964-6303 filippello@ cox.net

Treasurer Joseph Darga (805) 964-3264 newheart1229@cox.net

Outside Guard Jose Meza (805) 682-8637

Inside Guard Rafael Cardenas (805) 967-2309 ggcon51@cox.net

Trustee - 3 Years William Fuhrer (805) 683-4236 fuhrerklnsk@msn.com

Trustee - 2 Years Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102 PatDonohoe64@yahoo.com

Trustee - 1 Year Ed Barrier (805) 886-0190 ebarrier@att.net

SERVICE PROGRAM ORGANIZATIONS

Program Director James H. Bradbury (805) 964-8001 cowbou@cox.net

Church Director Brian Klinge (805) 967-4753 bklinge5@cox.net

Community Director Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384 richardscholl@hotmail.com

Council Director Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102 patdonohoe64@yahoo.com

Family Director Vacant

Youth Director John Vasellina (805) 964-3466 srym12@yahoo.com

Pro-Life Director John C. Kirk Jr. (805) 967-5996 jckirkjr@aol.com

Membership Director Francis Chris Arnoult (805) 964-6324 fcarnoult@ieee.org

OTHER IMPORTANT CONTACTS

Supreme Knight Carl Anderson (203) 772-2130 info@kofc.org

State Deputy Avelino Doliente (909) 434-0460 state.deputy@kofc-california.org

District Deputy Ray Centeno rcjrsgt4@verizon.net

District Warden Bruce Garcia (805) 964-8321 gar317@yahoo.com

Faithful Navigator Richard Scholl (805) 964-6384 richardscholl@hotmail.com

Insurance Field Agent Michael Rachford (310) 337-9591 Michael.rachford@kofc.org

Knightline Advertising Joe T. Kovach (805) 964-0881 joetk79@cox.net

CALLING COMMITTEE-COLUMBIA YEAR 2014 - 2015

A - Akey to Breyman Carol Kuether (805) 967-8373 cgkuether@aol.com

B - Brokaski to Donovan Sandra Filippello (805) 964-6303 filippello@cox.net

D - Downes to Karr Roberta Coyne (805) 967-7880 coyn3SB@aol.com

K - Keller to McCartney Janet Page (805) 964-4187

M - McClenathan to Montross Roberta Coyne (805) 964-4493 dutchevy@cox.net

M - Morales to Perez Chawa Ramirez (805) 964-3775

P - Peyton to Schlesselmann Elaine McNamara (805) 964-4526 dazzlinganimals@cox.net

S - Scholl to Trautt Eleanore Paulazzo (805) 968-5240 eleanor.paulazzo@gmail.com

T - Turney to Zanolini Julie Sanchez (805) 964-3398

Widows Joanne Andersson (805) 967-8645
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2014 Golf Outing Friday, October 10
By John Peyton

     The 5th annual Bill McLafferty Memorial Golf Tournament is set for 
Friday, October 10 at the beautiful Glen Annie Golf Course in Goleta.  
Council 5300 will once again host a day of fun and camaraderie - all for the 
benefit of scholarships for St. Raphael School. 
   There will be plenty of prizes for closest to the pin on all of the par 3 holes as 
well as the putting contest at the putting green area for those whose expertise 
is more miniature golf. 
   After the scramble, enjoy a beer and the provided food before the sun sets 
on another day in paradise.  Friends and family, coworkers and strangers 
are all welcome to play. At $125 dollars for everything this is the best deal in 
town. The super qualified team of Jack Turney, Joe Darga, Tim Hogan and 
John Peyton promise this to be another successful and enjoyable event.  

Advertise in the Future Issues
Knights of Columbus,

Goleta Valley Council 5300

KNIGHTLINE
Monthly Publication - 53rd Year

PO Box 65, Goleta, CA 931116-0064
Advertising Rates

Size Ad…..Full Color Cost
1/8 page.. $25 or $20 if prepaid;  

1/4 page… $45 or $35 if prepaid;
1/2 page…  $75 or $60 if prepaid; 
1 page…  $125 or $100 if prepaid.

Call Joe Kovach,
Volunteer Ad Salesperson, 964-0881 



KC Council 5300 Is selling these & many others. Call PGK Bill Fuhrer to order or ask ?? - 683-4236



Installation of Msgr. Jon as Pastor on Sunday, Sept. 28

After the special Mass concelebrated by Msgr. Michael Jennett, Msgr. Jon Majarucon and Father Remmy Kimbowa,
they gathered in front of the Church.  Left to right:  Deacon Stephen Montross, Color Corps members

John Kirk, Patrick Donovan, Frank Donovan, Raphael Cardenas, Ken Kuether,  Msgr. Jon, Edward Barrier 
(Color Corps Commander), Father Remmy, Carlos Valenzuela,  Al Meckelborg,  Francisco Cabrera and Deacon Wayne Rascati. 

Happy family members, Patricia and Jeanine (sisters) and mother “Nina” Fuertes 
Majarucon with Msgr. Jon after the historic Installation Mass before a 

crowded church of parishioners and visitors.

Mr. Dana Carlyle with daughter Olivia are thrilled
as he won the 1st Prize of $500 plus a $99 bonus for being
present at the time of the drawing at the Parish Festival on

Sunday afternoon, Sept. 28 from noon to 5 p.m.
Photo by Barbara Bonsell

More coverage in November Knightline.
Msgr. Jon and Fr. Remmy had a most enjoyable

afternoon at the Annual Parish Festival.


